
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    CONTACT: Catherine Miller 
April 3, 2019                             941-575-5071 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

The Ponce De Leon Inlet dredging has been completed. 

 
 

 
 

For additional information on this project, please contact Canal Maintenance Supervisor, Cathy Miller, 
Punta Gorda Public Works Department at (941) 575-5071 between the business hours of 7:30 a.m. to 
3:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday.  
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